
add to this list in a useful and constructive manner; and we are 
conscious of the fact that even those items which we have put 
forward may have to be altered as our programme takes shape.
We have made these suggestions, however, simply for what they 
aw worth, and in a spirit of friendly co-operation. We will 
of course be prepared to discuss them in detail, as, if, and 
when our colleagues may wish to do so.

In the view of the Canadian delegation it would be 
unwise for any of ua, at this time, to expect startling new pro­
gress in this highly sensitive and complicated field of human 
relations. But we believe that there is reason to think that 
new enthusiasms and energies - harnessed to the requirements of 
the situation - will deepen our understanding and awareness, 
and lead us on to clearer insights in the continuing task of 
crystallising and promoting the effectiveness of our human rights 
programme on as wide a basis as possible.
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